
  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Notices 

 

What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next two days we will be… 

 

English – In English, the learning journey based on stories from diverse cultures has come to an end. The children have 
enjoyed using ‘the more, the more’ sentence types, ‘descriptive detail sentence types, written setting descriptions, and ‘3 ed’ 
sentences in their work. They have edited their work and shared with their peers which has been lovely to see.  
Maths – We have finished the learning journey on statistics. A highlight of the journey was drawing bar charts and the 
children enjoyed visiting different classes as part of their data collection.  
Wider Curriculum –  In PE, the children have loved refining their skills in archery and practicing in tennis. In geography, we 
have finished our unit around Antarctica and enjoyed learning about the expedition of Shackleton. In DT, we have planned our 
final cushion design and practiced different stitches like cross stitching and layering. In PSHE, we have been learning about 
changes we will experience as we get older. We also went on an exciting school trip to Trevean, where children learnt to make 
fires, identify mini beats, and learn how to use a compass.  

Shining Stars  

 

Year 3 News 
Friday 18th July 2025 

• Children will be taking part in various activities both in and 
out of the classroom. 

• In maths, we will complete the end of unit test on 
statistics. 

• In our wider curriculum we will be looking at all that we 

have learnt across the year.  

Plastic Bag for School Books - On Monday 21st, Year 3 
will be able to bring their school books home. Please 
can children bring in a named bag for life. (Some have 
up to 15 books)! 
Reading Books - Please can all reading and library 
books from home be brought back to school by 
Tuesday.  
Thank you! - A huge thank you for all your help and 
support this year! We all hope you have a fantastic 
summer and wish the children good luck for Year 4! 
 

3B –Jonathan Langton & Lindsey Smerdon 
Jlangton@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 
lsmerdon@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

3W – Lucy Tiplady 
ltiplady@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  

Congratulations to our Shining Stars for demonstrating 

a positive attitude to learning.  

3B –  Zyrah and Noah 

 

3W – Masuma and Maddison 
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